
Postponement of October 28 board meeting. 

  

Tēnā tātou 

  

The school board would like to notify the school community of its decision to postpone its 

next scheduled board meeting on October 28, until one week later. The new meeting date is 

now November 4 at 6pm. 

  

The agenda will be released before the evening of the 2nd of November. 

  

Here is the Zoom link for any public who wish to attend: 

 

BNS Board is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: BNS Board meeting 4/11/2021 at 6pm 

Time: Nov 4, 2021 06:00 PM Auckland, Wellington 

 

Join from PC, Mac, iOS or Android: https://massey.zoom.us/j/82175114347 

 

Or join by phone: 

 

   +64 800 002 260 (New Zealand Toll Free) 

   +64 (0) 9 801 1188 (New Zealand Toll) 

 

    Meeting ID: 821 7511 4347   

  

Ngā mihi mahana 

Birkdale North School Board 

  

 

Tuesday 21st September 2021 

Tēnā tātou katoa, 

  

We trust you and your whānau are all well, keeping safe, and maintaining good mental health 

as we navigate through these challenging times. 

  

The board would like to update you all on a few matters related to governance. 

  

First, we would like to let our community know that the public board meeting scheduled for 

September 23 has been postponed. A new date will be set and announced to the 

community once we have the appropriate environment to do so. If that environment does not 

come soon enough, then we will meet via Zoom. If this transpires, there will be at least 48 

hours notice to the community for the new time and date. The Zoom link will be shared for 

any members of the community who are interested. 

  

Second, we would like to inform our community that the board held a special meeting on 

August 23 to discuss a personnel matter. 

  

Third, regarding school board elections, the Auckland region is still on hold at the moment. 

An announcement by the Ministry of Education will be made when we reach level two 

https://massey.zoom.us/j/82175114347


COVID restrictions, to guide the commencement of elections in the Auckland area. We will 

keep you posted as the information is released. 

  

Finally, a big thank you to all the school staff and teaching assistants for all of their work 

during the current lockdown, continuing to provide learning for our children during these 

disruptive times.  

  

Nō reira, stay safe and hope to see you all at school sometime soon. 

  

Ngā mihi mahana 

Birkdale North School Board 
 


